
 

 

November 2023 Newsletter  

 
Dahooja Parents/Guardians, 
 
We have a few exciting upcoming opportunities we wanted to share with you! 
 
Photo Retakes November 21, 2023 
· Clark Action Photography company uses an online ordering system. After photo capture, proofs will be 
online the next day and ready for ordering. 
· Each student will have at least 3-5 proofs to select a large variety of photo packages. 
· All students will be photographed against a green screen. 
· Students are requested not to wear green-tinted clothing or camouflage as it will affect their overall 
product in the end 
· Students do not have to bring any money to school for picture day as we operate a proofing program. 
· Each student will go home with a detailed information sheet on how to access their photographs within 
24 hours. 
· Using a personal online access code; information on how to get to the link to access their photos for 
ordering will be on that sheet of paper. 
· Students will have over 40 backdrops to complement their photos. 
· Once parents place an order from the credit-card secure website, photo orders will be mailed directly 
to their door from the lab in Edmonton, Alberta.  
· There are no forms to fill out before or after photo capture  
· If you have any questions before or after (if the access code gets misplaced for example), please don’t 
hesitate to contact Lorne @ Clarke Action Photography in Prince George via info@clarkeaction.com 
He will be more than happy to assist you. 

 
BCHL Hockey Visit at ÉRBL 

On November 24, the Victoria Grizzlies and the Cowichan Valley Capitals BCHL hockey teams will 
visit École Red Bluff/Lhtako Elementary. Global News will accompany the hockey teams to get interviews 
with students and team members. All students will be invited to join the visiting athletes for a school 
wide assembly starting at 10:45. Following the assembly our Grade 6/7 classes will play a game of floor 
hockey with the Grizzlies and Capitals players. To celebrate the BCHL teams visiting our school. 

 
Friday November 24 will be Jersey Day at ÉRBL! Student are encouraged to wear a sports jersey 

or uniform of their choosing to help us celebrate the upcoming BC Winter Games. We would like to 
thank the BCHL, the Victoria Grizzlies, and the Cowichan Valley Capitals for bringing this great 
opportunity to our school community.  

 
NEW CURLING TIMES FOR FRIDAY NOVEMBER 24 

 With the BCHL coming on Friday November 24, we were able to change the times for curling so 

students would miss the opportunity to do both. To make this work Mrs. Harnden and Mrs. Lowndes 

class will be leaving at 8:30 and returning by 10:45. Mr. Colgate’s class will be leaving for curling at 12:00 

and returning by 2:00 before the buses. This will be a busy but very exciting day for the students!  


